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STATE OF COLORADO
DEPARTMENT OF LAW Office of the Attorney General

January 10, 2018

Wayne W. lVilliams, Secretary of State
Office of the Secretary of State
1700 Broadway
Denver, CO 80290

RE: Tracking Number: 2018-00005
Revision to Barber and Cosmetology Licensure Rules
Rules 7.LL and7.l2

Dear Mr. Williams:

I have reviewed your inquiry regarding the error made in the Rules of the Director
of the Professions and Occupations, Office of Barber and Cosmetology Licensure
("Director") adopted on December 15, 2017 and submitted to the Secretary of State
on or about the same date. It is my opinion that the error in the rules as filed by
the Director in Rules 7.11 and 7.12, and their subsections, is non-substantive. The
error is a simple typeface error in that the numeral heading 7 .I1, was duplicated in
place of what should have been heading 7.I2. This is a non-substantive error and is
correctable under section 24-4-L03(11XdXII), C.R.S. Correcting the error by
submitting the correct version of Rules 7.11 and 7.12 does not change the
substantive content of the regulations, nor does it change the actual effective date of
the regulations. Since the correction of this error does not change the substantive
content of the regulation, it does not change the previous Attorney General opinion
that this regulation is legal and constitutional. Please contact me if you need
further information or review.

Sincerely,

FOR THE ATTORI{EY GENIERAL

er^"IMhqJ"r,4
CRISTEL D. SHEPHERD
Assistant Attorney General
Business & Licensing Section
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720-508-6438
720-508-6037 (FAX)
Email: cristel.shepherd@coag. gov


